
STEM Fest Field Trip 
Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

9:30am-2pm 
Information packets will be 

available in the Counseling Office 
beginning Tues., Jan 20th.   

 
Permission slip, media release, and 

$10 must be turned in by  
Wed, Jan 27th  

 or as long as there is space available 
for your grade.    

INTERACTIVE 
EXHIBITIONS 

OPPORTUNITIES TO 
DISCOVER NEW 

THINGS 

CONNECTIONS WITH 
EDUCATORS AND 

INNOVATORS 

***We are also looking for *** 
3 Parents per grade to act as Chaperones. If you 
are interested, please contact Lori Nielsen in the 

Counseling Dept at 801-610-8767.   
First come, first serve! 
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